® wiongas

A Spectra Energy Company

July 16, 2008

Ms. Kirsten Walli

Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board

2300 Yonge Street, 26™ Floor
Toronto, ON

M4P 1E4

Re:  Consultation on Energy Issues Relating to Low Income Consumers

(Board File No. EB-2008-0150)

Dear Ms. Walli:

Pursuant to the Board’s letter dated July 2, 2008, Union Gas wishes to inform the Board

that it will be a participant in the above-noted proceeding.

All communications related to this proceeding should be directed to:

Mark Kitchen

Director, Regulatory Affairs
Union Gas Limited

50 Keil Drive North
Chatham, Ontario

N7M 5M1

Telephone: (519) 436-5275
Facsimile: (519) 436-4641
E-mail: mkitchen@uniongas.com

Sincerely,
[Original signed by]

Mark Kitchen
Director, Regulatory Affairs

and

Joanne Clark

Senior Clerk, Regulatory Affairs
Union Gas Limited

50 Keil Drive North

Chatham, Ontario

N7M 5M1

(519) 436-4600 Ext. 2133
(519) 436-4641
jclark@uniongas.com
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